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02/07/2024

MR John Myers
20 / 8 Lady Penrhyn DR
Beacon Hill NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

The new clubhouse, in the Warringah Recreation Centre, is to replace the original clubhouse
on Condamine Street. This clubhouse had cafe/restaurant facilities. Why would a new
clubhouse have less facilities than the old one, when it is providing for other sports and the
wider community?




